
From:  Natalie Stewart <N.Stewart@liverpool.nsw.gov.au> 

To: 'Suzie Jattan' <Suzie.Jattan@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Date:  6/11/2012 12:18 pm 

Subject:  Withdrawl of Development Application DA-836/2012 

 

Dear Suzie, 

 

Please be advised that the applicant has withdrawn development application DA-836/2012. 

 

Can you please update your records accordingly. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Natalie Stewart 

Manager, Statutory Planning 

City Planning 

 

Liverpool City Council 

Level 2, 33 Moore Street Liverpool NSW 2170 

Phone    9821 9160 

Fax        9821 9333 

 

Creating our future together 
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